
Message to Parishioners 

 

Dear Parishioners 

 

It is all about Keeping in touch. 

 

We tend to take things for granted till we lose them. 

Especially with our physical health and also in other aspects. 

 

Sadly we cannot gather together to celebrate our faith life – most especially 

the Mass. 

 

I want to encourage each of us to make a special effort to be creative for new 

ways to pray and new ways to be church – reaching out to support one 

another. 

 

We are going to provide prayer resources and also to continue Pastoral Care in 

new ways. 

 

 

With Aroha and Blessings to you all in this time. 

 

Fr Chris Martin S.M. 

Parish Priest. 

 


